	   [image: image6.jpg]Y
Ofsted

Outstanding
School

4



      

  [image: image2.jpg]Paralympic Games

Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values



 [image: image3.jpg]Sainsburys
C

\

C

O
GOLD
2014/1°




[image: image4.jpg]Eco-Schools




Silver Award
	 Executive Head Teacher:

Mr Stewart James
BA (Hons) QTS
 Head of School:

Mrs Ruth Force
BEd Hons

Barcombe Cross

Near Lewes

East Sussex

BN8 5DN

Tel: (01273) 400287


	[image: image1.jpg]Healthy



[image: image5.png]BARCOMBE

SCHOOL





	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Thursday, December 15th, 2016
Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and members of the Barcombe Community. 

After a term packed with fantastic assemblies, another outstanding Christmas Fair (great thanks to the PTA) and a fabulous nativity from KS1 the final week appears as busy as ever with a pantomime, the Christmas service, Christmas lunch and a visit from Father Christmas to end the term on a high. 

In the New Year we will begin the formal part of consultation on whether to join Hamsey and Plumpton schools in a Federation. A Federation would mean all three schools will be governed by a single Governing Body, with representatives from each of the schools. 

Hamsey & Plumpton are geographically a good partner for us, so we now begin the process of assessing whether their vision and ambitions are in line with ours, and what added value this partnership will bring to our school and community. 

The current statistics available to us indicate that financial viability requires schools to have in excess of 250 pupils, or for Academies this is set at 1000. In light of that, our focus is to ensure the long term viability – and ongoing success – of the school, which inevitably means a partnership of some form will be necessary at some point in the future. 

We appreciate there has been a lot of correspondence about this, but this is a significant turning point for the future stability of the school and your feedback is enormously important to us. 

We hope you will find time to contribute your thoughts and questions on the future direction of the school. We have a Parent Partnership meeting on 5th January at 6.30pm and a Federation Consultation meeting on January 17th at 6.30pm, both in the school hall. 

If you are unable to attend, or would like to share comments personally or privately on this or any other matters you can reach the Governing Body through the Governor Mailbox in the school reception.

We wish you all a very restful and merry Christmas break and look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 


Best wishes. 

Barcombe Governors 
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